
 

 

 

        

            Dates to Remember 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9/6      Labor Day – School Closed 
 
9/6     National Read a Book Day 
             Bring your favorite book this  
             week (9/7-9/10) to read in class 
 
9/7 – 9/10 Meet & Greet. 
             See more info on the next page                 
 
9/16    Polka Dots & Stripes -Spirit Day 
  Wear your fun polka dots & stripes  
    dress, shirt, and shorts.          
 
9/21   School Photos 
  Blue Room, White Room 
  Yellow Room, Green Room 
 
9/22   School Photos 

Red Room, Orange Room 
Purple Room   
 

** An individual and a classroom group photo 
will be taken.  Proofs & an order form will be 
sent home at a later date if you’d like to 
purchase photos.  

 

 

1      Kaden Zhang 

2     Caden Li 

5     Elijah Adorno 

5     Jeremiah Adorno 

9     Lincoln Lauer 

10    Khyrah Culver 

11   Vivian Xiao 

12   Juliana Razo 

14   Colton Boyle 

14   Kassidy Huynh 

14   Hayden Tsang 

16   Olivia Quijano 

22   Yuri Park 
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  From the Office 
   Many of our students have the same items-   

            Please label water bottles, jackets, lunch boxes, etc.  
  
 When dropping off/ picking up, don’t forget to sign your child in/out with 

the exact time.  
 

 Check your child’s classroom file daily.  Work they do in class is left for you  
to take home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We invite you to join us for a “Meet & Greet” on the 

following days: 
 

Tues  9/17  –Purple & Yellow Rooms 
Wed  9/18 – Green & Orange Rooms 
Thurs 9/19 – Red & White Rooms  
Fri  9/20  -  Blue Room 

 

We look forward to seeing you between 8:00 am – 9:00 am.   Your child’s 
teacher will be available to answer any questions or concerns you may 
have. 
 

 

 

  

Attention Green Room Parents, 

 

Our first homework packet is due on 9/10. Please read over the instructions & encourage 
your child to do their best. Homework is given out every 2 weeks. 

Have your child use a pencil to trace and crayons to color. You may highlight if your child 
needs help. Homework folders should be placed in the green box when finished. 

Thank you 

Ms. Courtney & Ms. Sandra 
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